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Dear Grote, 

Thank you very much for your letter of September 3rd. It will fit 
in very well with our plans if your colloquium is postponed until directly after 
Giovanelli's Symposium. May we schedule it for Tuesday November 19th at 3.15 
p.m.? It would give m:y wife and me great pleasure if you could come and stay 
with us during your visit to Canberra. Come at least the day before already, or 
on Sunday if you can make it. We shall be staying in Sydney ourselves until 
late on Saturday, November the 16th. 

I was quite shocked by the lack of response that you had from the 
National Seience Foundation, and I shall write my letter to them this weekend. 
I shall send you a copy. 

With every good wish, 

Very sincerely yours, 

Bart J. Bok, Directer 


